
 

Notices 
 

School Census Day – Thursday 20th January 
 

This is an important day of the school calendar as the amount of children 
enjoying school dinners on this day will form part of our funding for the 

next school year. This means we’ll be enjoying Fish Fingers and Chips, Meat-
Free Nuggets, Jacket Potato with Tuna or Tomato Pasta and we always have 
lots of fun for our census day lunch. If your child is in Reception to year 2 
especially, PLEASE take up a school meal on this day.  Every child who has 

a school meal has the chance to win a raffle prize!!  

 
Year 6 Practice SATs 

The whole of year 6 have received a certificate for our school value of 
Respect. This week you have made us so proud in your practice SATs. You 
have shown the upmost respect for all the adults supporting you this week, 

and more so supported each other every single day. For all you have 
achieved this week, the year 6 team’s admiration for you has grown tenfold. 

WELL DONE YEAR 6! 

 
PE Days  

 
Year R – Monday & Thursday 

Year 1 – Wednesday 
Year 2 – Monday 
Year 3 – Thursday  

Year 3 - Swimming on Tuesday 
(Engineers 11th, 18th, 25th January) 
(Builders 1st, 8th, 15th February) 

 

Year 4 – Thursday 
Year 5 – Wednesday 
Year 6 – Tuesday 

Year 6 – Swimming on Thursday 
 
 
 

New School Gardener – Could this be you? 
 

We are looking for a professional gardener to help with maintenance of our 
pots and borders. Are you or anyone in your family an independent gardener 

and can help? Please get in touch with the school office on 01173772181 
 

 



 

What’s Been Happening this Week? 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Jackson Ford from Pilot class has been 
so excited about our term 3 topic 'The 

Great Fire of London'. He visited London 
and went to see the historic memorials 
for the Great Fire of London, he even 

visited Pudding Lane where the fire first 
began! Well done Jackson, our class 
loved hearing about your experience.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Year 1 have had a lovely week of 
exploring algorithms. They have 

challenged themselves to work as a team 
to follow instructions to build different 

models.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 

Year five have been 
having fun exploring 
perimeter and area this 

week    



 
 
 



 
Term 3 COVID update 
Year 5 Snapchat Letter 

Reception National Measurement 
Programme Letters 

 
 
 

 

 

Certificates Awarded for Outstanding Achievement This Week 

 Learning Together:  

 Enthusiasm: Leon Burnett, Eloise Jones, Ella Hegarty, Mohamet 
Fall, Tommy Hughes, Norah Thomas 

 Challenge: Ava Hembery, George Holly, Jasmine Morgan, Phoebe 
Dowling 

 Respect: Summer-Rae Laver, Jenson Hembery, WHOLE of Year 6 

 Trust:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Week’s Menu – Week 1 
 
Monday: Pizza, Veggie Burrito, Jacket Potato with Tuna or Tomato Pasta 
Tuesday: Chicken Roast, Sweet Potato and Chickpea Roast or Tomato 
Pasta 
Wednesday: Hot Chicken Sandwich with Potato Wedges, Mac ‘N’ Cheese, 
Jacket potato with Beans or Tomato Pasta 
Thursday: Beef Roast, Veggie Sausages, Jacket Potato with Beans 
Friday:  Fish Fingers and Chips, Meat-Free Nuggets, Jacket Potato with 
Tuna or Tomato Pasta 



Attendance this Week 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 

KS1 
Position 

Class % 
Attendance 

KS2 
Position 

Class % 
Attendance 

1st  Film Makers 97.3 1st  Geneticists 97.8 

2nd   Tree Surgeons 97 2nd  Biologists 96.3 

3rd  Horticulturalists 95.3 3rd  Dentists 94.3 

4th  Surgeons 94.3 4th  Set Designers 93.1 

5th Umpires 90.5 5th    Stonemasons 91.1 

6th  Pilots 86.8 6th  Builders 89.4 

   7th  Chefs 88.6 

   8th  Engineers 88.2 

2021/22 School Dates 
Term 1 

Thursday 2 September to Friday 22 October 
(Thursday 2nd, Friday 3rd & Monday 6th September: INSET DAY) 

Term 2 
Monday 1 November to Friday 17 December 

(Monday 1st & Tuesday 2nd November: INSET DAY) 
Term 3 

Tuesday 4 January to Friday 18 February 
(Tuesday 4th January: INSET DAY) 

Term 4 
Monday 28 February to Friday 8 April 

Term 5 
Monday 25 April to Friday 27 May 

Term 6 
Monday 6 June to Thursday 21 July 

(Friday 8th July: INSET DAY) 



 
 
 
 
Term 3 
TUESDAY 4th JANUARY  - INSET DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED 
Wed 19th & Fri 21st January Year 4 Bristol Museum Trip TBC  
     (Geneticists 19th – Set Designers 21st)  
Monday 24th January  Living Eggs Delivered to Nursery 
Thursday 27th January Year 6 Working Science 
Tuesday 8th February  Safer Internet Day 
Weds 9th – Fri 11th February WOW days – Festivals of Light 
Friday 18th February  LAST DAY OF TERM 
 
Term 4 
Monday 28th February  FIRST DAY OF TERM 
Thursday 3rd March  World Book Day 
Thursday 3rd March  Explorer Dome Year 1 TBC 
Friday 4th March   Year 6 Polar Explorer Day 
Friday 4th March   Year 1 Fire Awareness with Avon Fire and Rescue 
Monday 7th March  Fizz Pop Science Year 4 TBC 
Tues 8th & Weds 9th March Parents Evening 
Thursday 10th March  Parents Evening Nursery  
Wednesday 30th March Nursery Easter Bonnet Parade  
Mon 4th – Weds 6th April Year 3 Camp 

Friday 8th April   LAST DAY OF TERM 
 
 
 

https://www.bristol.gov.uk/coronavirus/what-you-need-to-know 
If you or your family are affected by symptoms of Covid 19 please do 
let the school office know so we can respond accordingly in school.  

 

 

 

 

  

  Healthy Teeth – This is a fun website for the children to 

engage with and educated them about how to keep healthy 
and the importance of this. Note; when your child starts to 

develop teeth they should attend a dental appointment to 

ensure healthy growth. www.healthyteeth.org/kids 

https://www.bristol.gov.uk/coronavirus/what-you-need-to-know


DATA PROTECTION REGULATION – You may not be aware but the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) came into 

force in May 2018.  We are required to conduct due diligence for all parents to be aware of the regulation and how it 

affects their child and the way the school deals with their personal data.  Under the regulation we have a responsibility 

to ensure to the best of our ability that any personal data held is up to date.  We would ask that should any of your 

personal data change i.e. telephone number, address, medical needs etc that you please inform the school as soon as 

possible so we can update our records.  You will still receive an annual data collection sheet every September but we 

would ask you not to wait but inform the school of any changes immediately. 

 



 


